

Cambridge Management Services

Strata & Facilities Managers

Dear Residents

B/C pool & Spa heating shut down

As approved by the owners at the recent 2018 AGM the B/C pool & spa heating will be turned off over winter commencing **Fri 11**th **May** until further notice.

For the brave among us the pool can still be used but with the water unheated and we ask that the pool cover be replaced after use.

The spa for the first time will now not be heated over winter.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

General queries should be directed to your Building Manager David Lucas on 0401 803 530

